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STATE OF ALASKA       October 17, 2014 
Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 
Commissioner Pat Kemp 
3132 Channel Dr #300 
Juneau AK 99801-7898 
 
Re: Administrative Appeal to Government Hill's PRAs: Content of Record of Appeal 
 
Dear Commissioner Kemp: 
 
Thank you for your response to our appeal. We agree that the list of documents in your October 10, 
2104 letter should be included in the record on appeal, with one addition. We think that you and Senior 
AAG Jones also might find it useful to review the original request for proposal for professional services 
to create the independent socioeconomic forecast data that we seek. 
 
On June 12, 2013 KABATA announced that Australian firm Cardno Inc. in association with Anchorage 
firm Agnew::Beck had won the professional services bid. A copy of the RFP document dated May 20, 
2013 and designated RFP # K-13-01, is available at the following URL: 
http://knikbridgefacts.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/PR-13-3-attachment-K-RFP-13-001.pdf  
 
I am copying Director Campbell with this letter so that he may review this RFP document as well. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie A Kesler 
President Government Hill Community Council 
 
Cc Robert Campbell 
  
  
 
	
  	
  

 


